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Dear Ms. Kahlert:

The North American Water Office is requesting that the PUC hold a public hearing on the "Proposed Permanent Rules

Relating to Power Plants and Lines; Revising the Certificate of Need and Site and Route Permits Requirements." NAWO

opposes the proposed rule in its entirety. Why does the PUC insist on preserving and protecting market share for large

energy corporations regardless of massive costs and adverse consequences to public interests?

Shame on you

Sincerely,

George Crocker I Executive Director I North American Water Office
P .O. Box 174
Lake Elmo, MN 55042
p.651-770-3861
nawo.orq

George Crocker
5093 Keats Ave. N.
Lake Elmo, MN 55042

George Crocker < gwillc@ nawo.org >
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